A scripture based contemplative prayer group meets in the Oratory,
Clonturk House, Church Avenue every Tuesday evening for 1 hour, be-
ginning at 8.00 pm. All Welcome.

Eucharistic Adoration 2018 in our parish church will take place each
Monday from 3.00—4.00 p.m.

Eucharist Adoration also takes place in the Oratory of the Rosminian
Fathers, Clonturk House each Sunday night (except Bank Holiday Week-
ends) from 7.00 p.m. to 8.00 p.m.

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest: Tel. 8332864
Parish Office: Tel/Fax. 8332772

E-mail: info@marinoparish.ie
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Third Sunday of Easter — 15th April ‘18

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD for details on :

Pilgrimages to Lough Derg ......ccccceeeeveecerrunens

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:

Please pray for all in the parish who are seriouslyill.

RECENTLY DECEASED:

Derick Mockler
Maureen Harnett

MONTH’S MIND:

Jacqui McAleese
Terry O’Callaghan

ANNIVERSARIES:

Martin O’Leary, Mary Anglim, Patrick & Kathleen Kavanagh

Anne Hanlon, Kay & Joe Billings, Patrick O’Reilly, Sean Hayes

Josephine Blake, Gary O’Shea & Sheila Power, Patrick O’Malley — Remem-
brance, Edward (Pat), Veronica & Gregory Donoghue, Terence Dunleavy,
Geraldine Mullen, Ellen, David & Michael Fenton.

Mass Times

Saturday:

10.00 am. & 5.30 p.m. (Vigil)
Sunday:

9.30 a.m., 11.00 a.m., 12.30 p.m.
Weekdays:

8.00 a.m. & 10.00 a.m. (Monday
to Friday)

Eve of Holy Days:

7.30. p.m. (Vigil)

Working Holy Days:

8.00 a.m., 10.00 a.m., 11.00 a.m.
St. Patrick’s Day:

As Sunday

Bank Holidays:

10.00 a.m. (Church closes at
11.00 a.m.)

Saturday:

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. & 5.00
p-m. - 5.30 p.m.

Thursday - Eve of First Fridays:

After 10.00 a. m. Mass

Baptisms:

I’ & 3rd Saturday of each
month - 12.00 noon

Thought for the day
)

For the word of God to become a living word,
we need to listen beyond the words to the one
speaking to us through Scripture. It is our faith
that God speaks to us as we listen to “the very
voice of the pilgrim people God.” This does not
happen of its own accord; it calls for a listening
ear and an open heart.

Prayer Merciful God, anoint me with you Holy
Spirit. As | read your Word, let me hear your
voice speaking to me from within. Give me the
wisdom to understand your message to me.
Let your Word be the joy of my heart and the
light to my feet. Give me strength to build my
life on your Word. Let it be done to me accord-
ing to your Word. May | rejoice in the blessed-
ness of hearing your Word and keeping it.
Speak Lord; your servant is listening

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if
not taking home) to back of Church—Thank you.

Hymns:
Entrance: Page No: 11 Hymn No: 21
Recessional: Page No: 9 Hymn No: 13
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Easter Dues— Offerings of Easter
dues are being gratefully received—
the parish team thank you most sin-
cerely for your continued support.

Choose Life 2018 - The Catholic Com-
munications Office are circulating a
newsletter Choose Life 2018. It pro-
motes the Church’s position on un-
born human life and encourages fam-
ily discussion on this important Sub-
ject. The newsletter will be published
each week on the diocesan website
at www.dublindiocese.ie/choose-life-
2018 and is available at the back of
the Church.

The Scripture Prayer Group meets
every Thurs at 11.00am in the An-
nadale Room. Come and pray with
the Gospel of the following Sunday.
All welcome!

A Collection for Suas will take
place this weekend —Suas is a move-
ment that supports quality education
in disadvantaged communities in Ire-
land and in developing countries.

Scripture Talks

Commencing on Wednesday 18th
April 2018 ( for five Wednesday’s). A
series of talks on “The Acts of the
Apostles” (our current week day
readings) will be given by Msgr. Alex
Stenson at 7.30 p.m. All welcome.

Congratulations to the 6th class girls
from St Vincent de Paul School who

were confirmed here in the parish at
a beautiful ceremony on Friday. The
Minister of Confirmation was Fr
Kieran McDermott, Episcopal Vicar in
the Office for Ecumenism and Evan-
gelisation and Administrator of the
Pro-Cathedral. As a result of the
snow, the girls' Confirmation was
postponed from early March so they
had extra preparation time! We hope
they enjoyed their day and pray that
they will be great witnesses to their
faith as they grow and mature.

Child Safe Guarding

In line with the most recent Diocesan
Child Safeguarding and Protection
policies we are beginning our Parish
Volunteer Vetting Procedure.

The Diocese requests that All Volun-
teers follow the Vetting Procedure.

If you are a volunteer in any capacity
with the Parish, please collect an
envelope from the parish Sacristy to
explain the process.

Thank you for your work on behalf of
the Parish.

World Youth Day Panama - January
2019

Pope Francis has announced that the
next World Youth Day will take place
in Panama next January 22-27. It is
hoped that young people aged 16-29
from the Archdiocese will travel. De-
tails of the Pilgrimage to World Youth
Day are being finalised and further
information will soon follow.

Parish Lotto:

The jackpot now stands at €2,300

There was no winner of the Parish Lotto this week.

The winning numbers were: 2, 15,20 & 29

Church Repository/Shop: The
Church Repository/Shop is open
every Tuesday and Thursday morn-
ing after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after
11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. We
have a good supply of sacramental
mementos for boys and girls for all
special occasions.

Signed Mass Cards are also availa-
ble from the Parish shop as well as
the Sacristy.

Tea/Coffee Mornings will continue
every Tuesday, Wednesday and
Thursday morning after the 10.00
a.m. Mass. Please come and join us.

Marino Parish Knitting Group — the
‘Knitwits’ meet twice a month on
the first and third Saturdays in the
Annadale room from 10.30 a.m. to
12.00 noon approx. We knit for
various Charities and would make
you very welcome. Please contact
Maureen Kelly on 085-1088538.
Cup of tea and lively conversation
provided.

Parish Newsletter—the latest date
for material for inclusion in the Par-
ish newsletter is 4th may 2018

Advance Notice to all Ministers of
the Word.

Msgr. Alex Stenson will give a Talk
to all our Parish Ministers of the
Word on Thursday, 19th April, at
7.30pm in either the Marino or
Charlemont Rooms (exact location
to be notified later.) All the Minis-
ters of the Word have been person-
ally notified, and we hope you will
be able to attend.

Ministers of the Word

The Rosters for May & June 2018
may be collected at the Sacristy.
Again, sincere thanks to all our
Readers for their commitment.

Anam Cara North Dublin will be
holding its monthly parent evening
for bereaved parents in North Dub-
lin on Wednesday the 18" April.

Vocations Sunday - A collection for
the support of Dublin Diocesan stu-
dents preparing for ordination to
the priesthood takes place next Sat-
urday/ Sunday 21st/22nd April. It
will replace the usual Share Collec-
tion.
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